
 

   COVID-19 Advisory  
To: Willow Valley Communities Residents 

From: Dennis W. Griest, President and CFO, Willow Valley Living 

Date: October 12, 2021 

Subject: COVID-19 Positive Residents (6) 

A Manor (building) Resident has tested positive for COVID-19. The Resident is isolating in their 
own apartment. 

A Manor (building) Resident has tested positive for COVID-19. The Resident was transported to 
Penn Medicine/LGH Hospital emergency room due to illness, but has since returned to Willow 
Valley Communities where they are isolating in their own apartment. 

Two Residents at SouthPointe have tested positive for COVID-19. The Residents, a couple, are 
isolating in their own home. 

A Resident at SouthPointe has tested positive for COVID-19. The Resident is isolating in their 
own home.  

A Resident at Willow Gables has tested positive for COVID-19. The Resident was initially in 
isolation in their own home. Subsequently, the Resident was transported to Penn Medicine/LGH 
Hospital emergency room due to increased illness. 

Willow Valley Communities is following protocols for contact with appropriate government 
agencies and is taking every step possible to limit further exposure. Willow Valley Communities 
implemented its contact tracing protocols to identify any known persons (Residents and/or Team 
Members) with whom the affected Residents may have had exposure that requires additional risk 
mitigation. 
 
We will continue to work with diligence to protect Willow Valley Communities’ Residents and 
Team Members by implementing and adhering to, or exceeding, current recommended protocols 
and guidelines from expert authorities in the medical and scientific communities. 
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